
Last week, three of our students participated in the All County Jazz 
Festival! Kayleigh Craft and Gianna Mullane-Hernandez participated
in the All County Jazz Chorus, and Deandrea Edwards participated 
in the All County Jazz Band. They worked so hard, performed
beautifully, and had lots of fun! 

This week, we held arena scheduling for our students in grades 7-11. 
They were able to meet with teachers and choose electives.
Mr. Jackowski will be meeting with all students individually to 
confirm their choices. Students in plant ecology and greenhouse 
agriculture are continuing their microgreen project within the 
greenhouse collecting data and improving their designs. On 
Wednesday, local police came in to talk about careers in law 
enforcement. The most recent recipients of the Chipper Clipper 
Award are Cameron MacDonald, Samantha Aufiero, Landon Salvino,
Nick Cinatti, Anna Kukon, Shea Mudge, Deandrea Edwards, 
Owen Stier, Owen Kramer, Olivia Zengen, Preston Kalimeras, Gabriela Potes, Bea Roskey, Sal 
Aufiero, Shawn Jennings, Natalie Myers, Ashley O'Connell. NJHS members created Valentine's Day
cards to deliver to the residents of Palatine Manor; great work from Melissa Lent for spreading the most
cheer with 30+ cards! The Boys’ Varsity Basketball team will host Hadley-Luzerne on Friday February
16th at 7pm. Please come out to support the team!
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Attendance Fact:
By ninth grade,
attendance is a key
indicator significantly
correlated with high
school graduation.
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